
 

My name is Sean Daley. Currently I am the medical director of 

anesthesia services at Sarasota Memorial Hospital. Our group, 

Sarasota Anesthesiologists, P.A., has been the sole provider of 

anesthesia services at SMH for over 25 years. I am the President- 

Elect of the Sarasota County Medical Society. As a member of the 

FSA (Florida Society of Anesthesiologists), I serve as the District 3 

Director West and am an active member of the legislative affairs 

committee.  

Sincerely, Sean Daley, M.D., FASA 


